Ballfield improved at Coleman Memorial Park

Lebanon Daily News

UPDATED: 07/27/2014 08:53:00 PM EDT



Cornell Wilson, center, of the Friends of Coleman Memorial Park speaks Friday at a dedication ceremony for improvements at the park's baseball field. With him is Gene Long, a trustee of the Coleman Park board and groundskeeper of the field. The improvements were made possible by an 8,000 donation by the Rotary Club of Lebanon from the annual Bologna Fest and Winter Carnival. The Rotary is one of the sponsors of the festivals. Looking on are members of the City-County All-Stars, who were playing the Lebanon Valley team in the VFW City Teener League. The Rotary also donated 3,000 for other park improvements. (Lebanon Daily News — Les Stewart)

Coleman Memorial Park's baseball field recently received some upgrades.